[bookmark: _GoBack]Hey Bowlers - join us April 27 at 9 am for the inaugural Short Mat Indoor Challenge. We will begin play at 9:30 am at the Matt Dishman Community Center in  NE Portland.

Who: Each player will sign up individually for the tournament. Scores for each game will be tracked and totaled for each individual, meaning an individual will be declared winner. 

If you would like to split the day, please find your own partner and sign up with them. You and your partner will be treated as one player.

Cost is $10 per player.

What: Game play will be determined by the number of entries, but we are looking at pairs or triples. Each player will play four games, with a fifth game final to determine the winner.

Bring your own lunch, snacks, and beverages. No alcohol is allowed in the Community Center. We will provide breakfast items and coffee. 

When: Saturday April 27. Please show up by 9 am, with game play starting at 9:30. 
Doors open at 8 am for bowlers, 9 am for the public.
For bowlers new to short mat, practice is available from 8-9 am.

Where: The tournament will be at the Matt Dishman Community Center, located at 77 NE Knott Street, Portland, OR 9 (https://goo.gl/maps/ZKF48ZkEYjp). Parking available on west side of building.

To register, or with any questions, please email Peter Mauro at pmauro2001@yahoo.com or NWDiv.Tournament@gmail.com. You can also register in person the day of the tournament  by 9 am.  

Hope to see you on the carpets!

